
 

 
 
 
April 8th, 2019 
 
 
Dear Mayor & Council, 
 
As you are likely aware, on Tuesday, February 19th, the membership at Christian Life 
Assembly (CLA) voted in favor of moving forward on a new affordable rental housing 
development that will be located on our Langley Campus at 21277 – 56th Ave (West Side). 
 
The development – which will see 97-units of affordable rental housing geared primarily 
towards families and independent seniors – will be managed by a newly established 
society: the CLA Housing Society. 
 
I am writing to you today in the spirit of community building with an offer to meet with 
you / members of your organization to outline what this development entails.  My hope 
is that the CLA Housing Society will be able to answer any questions that may arise given 
the complexity and diversity of housing issues, and some of the other housing initiatives 
currently underway in the community. 
 
Whether it be in an informal (coffee with key executives) or formal (power-point 
presentation to a group) setting, I would be happy to meet with you at a time that is 
convenient for both of us in the coming weeks. 
 
To assist us with wider stakeholder engagement activities that will include both online 
and in-person opportunities for community members to join us on our journey, the CLA 
Housing Society has engaged Alliance Public Affairs Group – a local public affairs 
consulting firm with an office in Langley – to assist us with all matters relating to this 
exciting new development.   
 
Looking forward to hearing back. 
 
 
Yours, 
 
CLA Housing Society 
 
 
 
Peter Fassbender, 
President, Board of Directors 


